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23rd March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Sadly, due to the current circumstances we have had to cancel our initial transition meeting this Thursday 26th March. 

 

I understand that many of you will be anxious about what will happen over the next few months with regards to the 

transition process. Please be assured that we will be doing everything possible to prepare our new Y7 students in 

time for September and will keep you involved on every step of the way.  

 

To this end, we have created a video presentation online with the information that was due to be delivered on 

Thursday. The video contains lots of information around our current transition plans over the next few months and 

will hopefully answer some questions you may have.  

 

The video can be found via our website, clicking on the ‘Curriculum’ tab and selecting the ‘Year 7 Transition’ option.  

 

Within this area on the website there is also an electronic copy of our admissions form. Please can you download a 

copy and complete this as soon as possible and send to year7@padgateacademy.co.uk. If you are unable to access 

this electronically please let us know via email and we will arrange for a paper copy to be sent out.  

 

 

We will be providing regular updates via social media, the Academy website and through our dedicated Y7 

Transition Twitter Account @Y7_Padgate. If you have any questions or requests on how we can help you during this 

time of uncertainty please contact directly via year7@padgateacademy.co.uk and we will be happy to help.  

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs M Barclay                              Miss J Edwards 

Principal                                        Head of Y7 
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